June 13, 2013

Jan Charles Davies Water Resource Officer Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada North Mackenzie District P.O. Box 2100 Inuvik, N.T. X0E 0T0

Dear Mr. Davies:

RE: REQUEST FOR EMERGENCY DECANT FOR TUKTOYAKTUK SOLID WASTE SITE

The Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk is requesting an emergency decant for our Solid Waste Site. I did an inspection this afternoon and detected a breach in our berm, I was monitoring since June 3, 2013 when it was 12 inches below the berm. The Hamlet did send out samples to Tiaga Environmental Laboratory which was forwarded to you, and I will send you a copy attached with the letter.

If you need any more information let me know.

Regards,

Davie Krengnektak Public Works Foreman

Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk (t) 867 977 2479

(c) 867 977 2479 (c) 867 678 0399

(f) 867 977 2110

e-mail: tukforeman@northwestel.net